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Out and About
Some of the Events
Around My District

On Thursday morning,

February 23rd the Boys &

Girls Club of Rochester will

host a Pizza Throwdown with

20 children at UNO Pizzeria,

1000 Hylan Drive in

Henrietta. The Pizza Throw-

down begins at 10:15.

Friday, February 24th,

Prevention 1st will host its

inaugural poster contest

featuring the work of students

from the Rochester City

School District. Posters will

be on display at Memorial Art

Gallery.

The Town of Greece hosts its

annual Family Winter Fest on

Saturday, February 25th

beginning at 10:30 a.m. at the

Greece Community and

Senior Center.
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Tele-Town Halls
On Thursday night, February 23rd, from 7:00 until 8:00
p.m., I will be hosting a tele-town hall to discuss with
callers the New York State budget.

Throughout the upcoming year, I will be using tele-town
halls as another way to get your opinions and give you the
opportunity to voice your concerns about our State.

Even if you are unable to join me on Thursday by telephone
for my tele-town hall, you can always interact with me on
Twitter or Facebook.

Look for more information on Thursday’s Tele-Town Hall
coming up on Tuesday on my Facebook pages and web site.

On a side note, all the best to the students for a safe and
enjoyable February break this week!

Meeting with
Students at R.I.T.

Recently, I had the
privilege to speak to,
and meet with, students
at Rochester Institute of
Technology. The 20
students were members
of the R.I.T. Political
Science Club. We
discussed issues that are facing New York State and our
community, higher education costs, and how students can
become more involved in government and have their voices
heard. For more photos from the past week, follow me on
Facebook.

February 19, 2012


	Page1. Page Title

